
 
From: Mandy Jaye   
Sent: 10 May 2023 13:43 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 0017 Proposed new road layout for Tilekiln Lane leading to 1256. 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Please accept this letter as an objection to the proposed new road layout for Tilekiln Lane leading 
the B1256. 
 
This proposal is OF NO BENEFIT whatsoever to the residents or local traffic and will cause absolute 
mayhem whilst under construction. 
 
I believe this is the 4th attempt of proposing this and so far it has been rejected. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mandy Jaye 
 




